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What’s Going on with the Neighbourhood Plan? 

Misterton and Walcote residents should save the date -  

SATURDAY 1ST FEBRUARY 2020 

After a huge amount of work from an enthusiastic bunch of volunteers 

aided and abetted by Gary and his colleagues at Your Locale, the first 

draft of Misterton with Walcote Neighbourhood Plan is now ready for 

consultations. We hope all residents of the parish will join us in Walcote 

Memorial Hall between 10am and 1pm on Saturday 1st February to see 

what has emerged from surveys, consultations and plans. If you are 

interested to see how Misterton and Walcote could evolve through the 

next decade, do come and join us.  

For more information, please speak to one of your Parish Councillors or 

email clerk@mistertonwithwalcote.org  

Liz Marsh (Misterton with Walcote parish councillor) 

mailto:clerk@mistertonwithwalcote.org

